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NEWSLETTER 

 

Happy Christmas from the Breakfast Club 

Open every morning from 7.40am   £3.50 payable online, 

in advance at least 24 hours before the session.   

Late Birds  is also available to book in advance. 

£3.50   3.30pm to 4.30pm  - Session 1 

£3.50    4.30pm to 5.30pm—Session 2 

£7.00     3.30pm to 530pm.—Session 3 

Please book at least 24 hours in advance of the sessions.  

 
Reception:  Aila Mohamid 

Year 1:         Imogen Roberts 

Year 2:         Olive Thorpe 

Year 3:         Harry Aston 

Year 4:         Harry Standing 

Year 5:         Ben Hatton 

Year 6:         Lexie McLean 

Upcoming dates 

https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-

events  

04/01/2021   INSET DAY 

05/01/2021    School Open 

11/01/2021 After school clubs begin 

12/01 Cricket engagement day 

It’s hard to believe that we are now one third of the way through this 

academic year; it has been different, challenging and constantly 

changing!  However, we have done everything we can to ensure that 

your children feel safe and cared for and continue to enjoy school and 

learning through all the experiences we are able to offer.  Newsletters 

have certainly been as full of activities as ever!   

I am delighted to be able to share with you that Miss Mackie-Savage 

(currently on maternity leave) is expecting another new addition to 

her family.  Sadly, however, that means that she has decided not to 

return to St. John’s Meads.  We wish her and her family well for the 

future.  Mrs Riddle has recently had an operation on her knee.  We 

wish her a speedy recovery and we hope to see her towards the end 

of January.  In the meantime, Mrs Charsley is supporting learning in 

Year 1.  We have recently welcomed two new lunchtime supervisors 

– Mrs Gallini (Year 5&6) and Mrs Grose (Reception).  

One of the strands of our school vision emphasises being a ‘caring 

community.  It is so important to us that we model to the children 

what that means, both by our behaviour towards one another and in 

seeking ways to help others.  Thank you so much for your support to 

the many worthy causes we have fundraised for in recent 

weeks.  Your generosity has been astounding!  Thank you also, on 

behalf of all the staff, for your gifts and for your kind and supportive 

messages.  They are very much appreciated and yet another example 

of how wonderful it is to be a part of the St John’s Meads School 

Community.     

Wishing you peace, love and happiness  

this Christmas. 

Mrs Weeks 
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Christmas Lunch 

 

 



Reindeer Fun 

 

 
Children and staff had a great time on the last day of 

term with their Reindeer Fun activities.  A huge thank 

you to you all for the delicious cake donations and for 

the money raised with the Danceathon, cake sale and 

Pie Face. Miss Teager was the unlucky member of the 

leadership team who ended up with a face full of 

cream, with a bonus splat for unlucky Mr Williams as 

Year 4 were in the hall dancing at the time and he 

volunteered to have a go.  

A total of £678.20 has been raised so far across the 

three fundraising activities. This is a fantastic amount 

for a very good cause (Chestnut Tree House). Thank 

you all for your continued generosity. 



Christmas Treats 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Class watching a  

special video sent by Santa . 

Watch it here…    https://

www.youtube.com/watch?
v=4BSw4QpROs0&feature=youtu.be  

Year 2 voted to have 

a pyjama party as 

their 'marbles in the 

jar' treat. We com-

bined this with 

watching the panto-

mime on Tuesday. 

They especially en-

joyed the popcorn 

treat!  

Thank you to the Friends for organising our Christmas  

Panto, The Sleeping Beauty. 

All classes watched this  on Tuesday afternoon and 

were treated to popcorn after the show.  
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Christmas Kindness and Gold Awards 

 

 

 

 

Last weekend, Dawson and 

Austin organised a Christmas 

Carol singing event with their 

neighbours. In preparation, 

they had written and delivered 

invitations, chosen songs, and 

made mince pies. What a kind 

way to spread Christmas cheer! 

They also raised money for 

charity by running the Christ-

mas Dash – superstars! Well 

done boys for your Christmas 

Kindness 

Emerson Birley, Henrick van Kleeff  and Willem van 

Kleeff (Y5) have  all been presented with Gold 

Awards for showing outstanding kindness and 

helping another child to feel included. 



Happy Christmas 

Thank you for all the lovely gifts and cards.   

We all hope you have a very  

Happy Christmas and a Happy, Healthy New Year. 


